
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CANCELLATION  
NOTICE OF FINANCIAL 

WORKSHOP 
Quincy City Hall 

Commission Chambers 
404 W. Jefferson Street | Quincy, Florida 32351 

 
Notice is hereby given that Mayor Keith 

Dowdell has canceled the financial 
workshop for Monday, January 30, 2023, 

 at 5:00 pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

For additional information please call the City of Quincy at 850-618-1884.  


